June 25, 2024

The Ligonier Township Supervisors held a Public Meeting on the proposed zoning ordinance, 2024-OR-01, Tuesday, June 25, 2024 at 6:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building with Secretary Stephanie Verna presiding.

Members Present: Stephanie Verna, Scott Matson, and John Beaufort. Absent were Chairman Dan Resenic and Supervisor Erik Ross.

Others Present: Township Manager Michael Strelic, Solicitor Dan Hudock, and Zoning/Code Enforcement Officer Rick Krouse.

COMMENTS FROM THE PUBLIC

Deborah Messer: She is happy with the proposed ordinance

Dr. Steve Skupas: Stated that the "end result is excellent," and thanked the Supervisors and Planning Commission for their work.

MOTION TO ADJOURN

A motion was made by Stephanie Verna and seconded by Scott Matson to adjourn the meeting. All of the board was in favor. The meeting was adjourned at 6:04 p.m.